
 

March 18 Meeting is cancelled 

 

March 15, 2020 

 

Dear Neighbors,  

In light of Friday’s strong recommendation by the Mayor and City Manager to limit the City 
Council agenda and advise residents to watch the meeting on TV/Youtube (and not attend), I 
am cancelling our scheduled March 18 meeting at City Hall and plan to reschedule it later in the 
Spring.  

***************************************************************************** 

As the COVID-19 works its way through our area, I am initiating an on-line approach to 
addressing your neighborhood issues. Our committee members can review your concerns and 
suggest the appropriate ways to address them. For example, we may suggest the following 
actions: 

1. Find out the best person(s) to contact to help with your issue?  
2. Recommend and forward your concern to the City Council for further action 
3. Perform a study such as “The best ways to resolve dilapidation problems in your 

neighborhood (September 2017) and make recommendations 
4. Work with a particular neighborhood on an issue such as the street parking problem in 

the Islington Creek neighborhood. 

Contact us on CNC2020@gmail.com. I promise a response.  

************************************************************************** 

I will keep you posted on the next general meeting. We have scheduled a Ward 3 Forum for 
June 3 at Fire Station 2 on Lafayette Street.  

 

Sincerely, 

Larry Cataldo 
Transitional Chair 
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